
March 8, 2017 will be our first support group meeting. I cannot
tell you how excited I am to fellowship with you all. 
Senior Helpers is partnering with Bickford to give us access to
more information and experts in senior care.
 
If you are planning to attend the March 8, 2017 support group
here at Bickford at 6pm, please send me an email to confirm
you are coming. I would like to get a head count for
refreshments.
 
You can call Precious at 317-813-3232, text 317-701-0449, or
email bickfordcarmellec@gmail.com to confirm.
 
If you are unable to confirm that is okay. You are more then
welcome to attend.

5829 East 116th St. , Carmel, IN 46033
www.enrichinghappiness.com/carmel

317-813-3232
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